
 

ATTENTION ALL LOCAL KOREAN WAR VETERANS! 

IF YOU SERVED IN THE KOREAN WAR BETWEEN JUNE 25, 1950 AND JULY 27, 1953, 

YOU MAY BE ELIGIBLE FOR  

THE KOREAN AMBASSADOR FOR PEACE MEDAL. 

(YOUR DD FORM 214 IS REQUIRED.) 

WE HOPE TO PRESENT THESE MEDALS AT THE ANNUAL VETERANS’ MEMORIAL DAY 

BREAKFAST ON FRIDAY, MAY 26, 2017 AT THE FRANKLIN SENIOR CENTER. 

PLEASE CONTACT DALE KURTZ, FRANKLIN’S DIRECTOR OF VETERANS’ SERVICES, 

FOR MORE INFORMATION. 

CALL: (508) 613-1315 or EMAIL: DKURTZ@FRANKLIN.MA.US 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


